
BEMS STEMposium 2024

The STEMposium 2024 has been a resounding success this year! Elementary students engaged in various fields
for weeks, learning, collaborating, and creating STEM projects. These projects were showcased to parents and
fellow students. The students had a wide range of options to choose from, including Towers, 3D Printing,
Solubility, Roller Coasters, Gardening, Raising Chickens, Fermentation, Musical Circuits, Engineering Musical
Instruments, Art from Recycled Materials, Coding, Life Cycles with Dash Robots, and Steam Machines. The
array of choices was vast! A heartfelt thank you to everyone who contributed to this success: Dr. Ulmer, Ms.
Bowen, Ms. Marshall, Ms. Blackston, Ms. Holmes, Ms. Glover, Ms. Herd, and Ms. Montanez!
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